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April 2016 

1st March 2019 

Dear Parents 

We held two assemblies this week with the children to raise awareness about the ‘MOMO’ challenge.  We have 

made it explicitly clear that this is a hoax and they are safe.  We have reminded the children about Internet 

Safety and how to stay safe whilst online.  Please take time to read through this with your child and please 

ensure they are never left unsupervised whilst online. 

We will be holding an E-Safety /GDPR parents evening on the 11th April from 5.30pm – 6.30pm – more 

information will follow. 

 


